EU Settlement Scheme

With the UK departing the EU, people from EEA countries need to make sure that they obtain
immigration status to demonstrate their right to stay the in the United Kingdom. With this, parents can
be eligible for: public services such as healthcare and schools, public funds and pensions and British
citizenship, if they meet the requirements and want to apply.

The scheme opened on 30th March 2019 and applications must be made by June 2021. It is free to apply
to the scheme

Full guidance is available at www.gov.uk/eusettledstatus



